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Dates for the diary

25th June - Sports Day 09:30am

26-27th June—Year 6 Newark Academy Transi-
tion

26-27th June —Year 6 Suthers School Transi-
tion

01-05th July— Year 6 Magnus Transition week

e  28th June - Afterschool Ice Cream Sale
e  6th July—Community Fun Day

e  08th July—Cricket Bat Design Deadline
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Most children believe they
will travel to space o
think you will go to space one day? |}

i" ﬂn‘t ﬂtudv:ufcmdqﬂ'nt more than half
of children (57%) aged 4 to 7 think they' 8
travel to space in their lifetime. A fifth

(19%) even believe humans will live on

another planet within the next 10 years!

When asked where they'd like to liveif

given the chance, many choge Mars as

their top pick. If you had the chance to
live on a new world, would you?
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Hairy hogs to help boost
butterfly numbers
conservationists have teamed up with |
some unusual hairy helpers to save arareé
butterfly in the UK. Hairy Hungarian hogs.
also known as Mangalitsa pigs, aré p.n.l’t.of
anew projectato National Trust sﬂ-:e. in
pevon. The special pigs willactas "ln:mg
lawnmowers". Their job is to create just
the right environment forthe 1-:igh Bn.:um
Fritillary butterfly to thrive. It's a.unique
plan l;:l:rypratact these beautiful butterflies

: in their natural hobitat!

NEMW ZEALAND

Tree of the Year

In New Zealand, a special tree has won

the title of Tree of the Year for 2024,

It's nicknamed The walking Tree because

its trunks look like legs, making it seem
like it's taking a strollThe treeis a

Metrosideros robusta, commonly known
as aNew Zealond Christmas tree!

“‘ Please remember o recycke me wihen you are finished with me.

Attendance

June 2024

Whole School - 86.41%

Top Class Attendance - Rainbow
Class 90.82%

19th June 2024
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Thank a Teacher Day
Wednesday 19th June is national Thank
a Teacher Day, a day dedicated to
showing appreciation and gratitude for
the amazing work that teachers do! This
celebration is a fantastic reminder of
Just how important teachers are in
supporting us to grow and learn, Here

§ ore some things you could do to thank

your teacher - make a thank you card,
write a note, draw a picture or share
your favourite memory with them!
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GERMANY
Old gaming pieces found
in medieval castle

;i Archaeologists in Rottenburg, Germany,
have un%ed medieval game pieces once
* played with by German nobles, These ancient

treasures were used for gomes similar to
chess, that were popularin the 12th and

13th centuries, The game pieces are made of
bone and were found at o site believed to be

amedieval castle, Archaeologists are

excited about this find because it helps them

to learn more about daily life and
entertainment in the Middle Ages.

© Be Happy Resources.



Premier Eeveatien

Our Breakfast and after school club provider

SUMMER
HOLIDAY CAMPS
FOR YOUR CHILOREN!
(AGES 4-11)*

INSPIRING

ofifed

Child care Vouchers Aocepied.




Communiey FuRcey

YRY

Positively
Empowertd

NEWARK
COMMUNITY

Join us for'our FREE community funday for
children and adults in the community to
support the health and wellbeing of everyone!

dntnd CATURDAY a TIME
N 6/7[2024 - 11.00am -3.00pm

Christ Church School
Middlebeck, Flaxley Ln,
Newark, NG24 3XB
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HERITAGE AND GULTURE
FAMILY PANEL

CALLING ALL FAM".IES WITH YOUNG CHILDREN!

Could you heip make our activities even
more family-friendly?

JOIN OUR FAMILY PANEL!

Saturday Interested?

20th July 10am to
Launch Party' 12pm Turn over to find

ouf more!




WHATS ON OFFER?

Special family events

Free theatre and museum membership with discounts

An opportunity 1o share yourviews and ideas

New friends and networks

A chance 1o peek behind the scenes at the theatre/museum
Assistance with transport

Refreshments

Half-price theatre tickets*

*Subject to availability on cerfain shows

LAUNGH PARTY!

Meert our team.

Try out our new summer activities for children and families.
Bring the whole family and stay and play.

Enjoy free drinks and snacks.

Take home a goody bag.

~ Our museum is fully accessible and baby changing
facilities are available.

‘We're really looking forward to meeting you and your family!

INTERESTED?

>

Email civilwarlearning@nsdc.info by Monday June 24th , telling us
how many people are in your family, children's ages and why you

would like 1o be included in our panel.

@ |
WWW.NATIONALCIVILWARCENTRE.COM 01636 655765




